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NCSA Signs On for Two More in Columbus 
 
Pittsburgh, PA - CollClubSports and the National Club Softball Association are pleased to announce that 
the city of Columbus, Georgia and The South Commons Softball Complex will remain the host of the 
NCSA World Series for two more years.  
 
The Columbus Sports Council has partnered with the NCSA to 
bring the World Series back to Columbus, Georgia in 2016 and 
2017. The 2016 NCSA World Series is scheduled for May 20-22, 
2016 and the 2017 World Series will be held May 19-21, 2017. 
The outstanding facilities, restaurants, and nightlife along with 
the southern hospitality provided by the Columbus Sports 
Council make Columbus an ideal location for this National 
Championship tournament. 
 
“I am extremely excited that we will once again be partnering with the Columbus Sports Council to host 
the 2016 and 2017 NCSA World Series,” said NCSA VP of Softball Operations, Savannah Ahrens. “The 
South Commons Softball Complex has proven to be nothing short of perfect since moving the event to 
Columbus in 2010. I look forward to our annual visit and experiencing that one-of-a-kind southern 
hospitality that the Sports Council provides. I couldn’t think of a better place to crown our national 
champions.”  
 
The South Commons Softball Complex was the site of the 1996 Olympic Women's Fastpitch Softball 
Competition. It is an eight field complex, which includes a five-field hub with a roundhouse and a three-
field fan with a stadium, indoor score booths, concessions, and restrooms. The NCSA has held its World 
Series tournament at the complex for the past six years.  
 
“The Columbus Sports Council and City of Columbus is excited to have the NCSA World Series back to our 
beautiful city,” said Columbus City Sports Council Event Manager, David Boyd. “Personally, for me it's like an 
annual family reunion with the amazing NCSA Staff as well as the players and families that I've had the 
pleasure of getting to know over the years. I can only say as history has shown, it just keeps getting better 
every year and we love being a part of it.”	
  
 

With over 500 restaurants located in Columbus, players and fans 
can enjoy everything from southern style barbecue to the world-
famous Scramble Dog! For fun and exciting night-life, the area also 
offers a variety of bars, fine eateries, trendy boutiques and fun-filled 
events and concerts in a one-of-a-kind atmosphere. 
 
More information on the 2016 NCSA World Series will be released 
at www.clubsoftball.org as the event draws closer. Any questions 
regarding the event can be directed to NCSA VP of Softball 
Operations Savannah Ahrens at 
Savannah.Ahrens@CollClubSports.com or at (412) 321-8440 x103.  


